Terry Conklin Superintendent (269) 489-2213 tconklin@burroakcs.org

Burr Oak Community Schools 326 East Eagle Street - P.O. Box 337

East Eagle Street - P.O. Box 337 Burr Oak, Michigan 49030 Business Office 269-489-2213 School Office: (269) 489-5181 Fax: (269) 489-5198

Kristina Owens Asst. Superintenant K-12 Principal (269)-489-5181 kowens@burroakcs.org

January 10, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please check your childrens' phones and social media applications.

It has been brought to our attention that many students phones and/or apps have been hacked and inappropriate pictures are being shared from phone to phone and/or on social media. The St. Joseph County Sheriff's Department has been contacted and they are investigating the matter. It is the Sheriff Department's intention and our intention to get to the bottom of this and keep our children safe.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kristina Owens, Assistant Superintendent